
Dear PDM Team Members,  

 

As Miner County continues the process of updating the Miner County Pre-disaster Mitigation Plan 

(Plan), the Pre-disaster Mitigation Planning Team will be holding its second PDM Team Meeting 

at 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, June 26th, 2024. The meeting will be held at the Miner County 

Courthouse – 401 N. Main St., Howard, South Dakota.  The meeting will also be held via zoom at 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83521812583?pwd=CnaX6Jskjsxhs9FdQ7v6oQEaXZVjrG.1&from=a

ddon (Meeting ID: 835 2181 2583; Passcode: 238247).  Staff from the First District will provide a 

review of the Plan and to discuss any questions or recommended edits suggested by the Team.   

The completed draft is available online at: https://association.1stdistrict.org/pdmplans/. 

Further, the third and final PDM Team Meeting at noon on Wednesday, July 3, 2024. The meeting 

will also be held at the be held at the Miner County Courthouse – 401 N. Main St., Howard, South 

Dakota. The meeting will also be held via zoom at 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84738005278?pwd=yU2gZ4wFMn1GcwQq5g4yPaZg4aOqxZ.1&fro

m=addon  (Meeting ID: 847 3800 5278; Passcode: 115482).  

It is imperative that we have your participation at these meetings. We do not except the 

meetings to last over half an hour.  

Questions or comments may be directed to myself or Luke Muller at (605) 882-5115 or 

luke@1stdistrict.org. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kent Terwilliger 

Director 

Miner County Emergency Management  

(605) 772-4533 
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